

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

NO. LTC#

LETTER TO COMMISSION

083-2013

TO:

Mayor Matti Herrera Bower and Members of the City Commission

FROM:

Kathie G. Brooks, Interim City Manager

DATE:

March 14, 2013

SUBJECT: Fine Arts Board Motion

At its regular meeting on March 14, 2013, the Fine Arts Board unanimously passed the following motion:

"The Fine Arts Board (FAB) respectfully requests that the Mayor and Commission direct the Administration to review the Ordinance, Rules and enforcement strategies for street artist vendors. FAB feels that the rules are too broad. Furthermore, FAB feels that the lack of enforcement on the street nullifies its monthly artist certification process, since its members have observed nearly every licensed vendor selling commercially-produced products."

Please contact me should you have any questions.

C:

Jorge G. Gomez, Assistant City Manager Max A. Sklar, Acting Assistant City Manager Stephen Scott, Building Department Director Hernan Cardeno, Commander Robert Santos-Alborna, Code Compliance Division Director Gary Farmer, Cultural Affairs Program Manager

CITY CLERK'S DEFICE